Dear Policyholder, 

Recent amendments to insurance and banking regulations extend grace periods and give you other rights under your life insurance policy or annuity contract if you can demonstrate financial hardship as a result of the novel coronavirus (“COVID-19”) pandemic. These grace periods and rights are currently in effect but are temporary, though they may be extended further. For more information, please visit the Penn Mutual site for COVID-19 news and updates for policyholders.

Please contact us with any questions. We are here to help. Our main line is 732-225-0777.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Primary Financial 
